

September 2016

Toddler Newsletter – Finnegan/Webber

Welcome to our Little Angels Toddler Program. We are very excited about the new school year and getting to know your child! We have many wonderful activities planned and can't wait to get started.

During the month of September we will focus on getting to know the children and their personalities. They will begin to learn the daily routine and get comfortable with their teachers. We have many areas in the classroom for your little ones to explore. For example: sand and water sensory table, housekeeping in the dramatic play area, as well as dot paint and chalk in the art area. While the weather is nice we will enjoy stroller walks and outdoor playground time.

Please be sure to bring a backpack with your child daily with a full change of clothing as well as diapers. Don't forget to label your child's personal items.

We have an email for our classroom that will be checked before and after class. You may reach us via email at toddlers@littleangelspreschool.org

Don't hesitate to contact us! If you need immediate assistance during class hours please call the preschool office at: (847) 381-5490.

We are looking forward to a school year filled with fun and learning for our "littlest angels!"

Your toddler team, Nan Webber and Mrs. Allison Finnegan

important dates:

September 15th Ice Cream Social 5:30-6:30 School pictures September 19-23 *details to follow